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CHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF CATANDUANES
UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

SGOD-UM-06-21-2023/CPG

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Division Chiefs
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads
All Other Concerned

By Authority of the Schools Division Superintendent
From:

MA. LUI;,I\\%‘/. DELA ROSA
Assistant Schools Division Superintenden
Officer-in- Charge

Date: June 21, 2023

Subject: INVITATION TO THE CONTINUING PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT
(CPD) PROGRAMS

1. This is in connection with Advisory No. 44 s. 2023 dated June 13, 2023, re:
Invitation to the Continuing Professional Development Foundation Inc., inviting
interested participants to attend different CPD Programs to be conducted by the
Center of Human Research & Development Foundation Inc.,on the various dates
and venues via Zoom and in person,respectively. Additionally, the specific venues
for the in-person training will be posted in the Facebook page
https:/ /facebook.com/CHRDF.Inc.

2. Attendance at this activity will be on a voluntary and non-compulsory basis
only and in compliance with the “no disruption of classes” policy of DepEd. Further,
any fee/payment required for attendance to such shall be on personal account.
Interested participants may email chrdf.inc@gmail.com or send a message to
09989925601. For further clarifications and other details, please see the attached
communication.

3. For information.
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